
BULLETIN 
 
NO:  18-161   
 
DATE:  August 23, 2018 
 
TO:  All Personnel   
 
FROM:  Chris Webber, Assistant Fire Chief, Emergency Operations  
 
SUBJECT: Use of South Bay Expressway (125 Toll Road) 
 
 
Until further notice, all on-duty personnel are to discontinue using the 125 Toll Road, also 
known as the South Bay Expressway, unless on an emergency response.  Units with 
transponders are requested to ensure that their transponder is on the apparatus and is 
appropriately placed to ensure no toll violations are received by the City of San Diego.   
 
Please forward any questions through your chain of command.   
 
 
 
 
 


